
Week Beginning June 3rd 
This half-term our topic is; ‘minibeasts’ 

 
Literacy 
In phonics we will be recapping some level 3 digraphs and 
trigraphs, and reading these sounds in words. We will also be 
recapping using level 4 phonics to blend sounds in more complex 
words- such as words with adjacent consonants. We will be 
playing some lovely phonics games on the carpet and practising 
reading sentences.  
Our writing focus will be dictated sentences about snails. We 
will be remembering the words in our heads and segmenting the 
sounds to spell each word.  
 
Mathematics 
In maths we will be focusing on ordering numbers up to 10 and 
to 20.  We will also be writing the numerals making sure they 
are formed correctly.   
 
Understanding the World 
This week we will be starting our new topic about minibeasts. 
We will be learning about what minibeasts are, where they live, 
and why they are good for our environment.  
 
We are looking forward to our trip to the butterfly house next 
Friday (14th June). Please remember to send the children to 
school wearing school uniform as well as a waterproof coat and 
a sunhat depending on the weather. They will also need a water 
bottle, an extra snack, a ruck sack and sensible footwear. 
 

 
 


